EAGLE LAKE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION

9 No. Tappan lLanding Rd.
Tarrytown, NY 10591

5 December 12, 1979 #

Dear Executive Member:

I hope this letter finds you and your family in the best of
health.

At the suggestion of our good friend, Mr. Bob Stevens, I wrote
to Dr. R.T. Oglesby of Cornell University pertaining to the algae
condition at Eagle Lake. ‘

I have received his reply, and I am enclosing copies of same
for your perusal. I have also included copies of correspondence I
have had thus far concerning the Eagle Lake Property Owners Associa-
Lion.

I will endeavor to keep you informed as to what is happening,
and keep you advised of suggestions that have been made concerning
Eagle Lake.

Muriel and I want to wish you and your family a very Happy
Holiday. I am,
Sincerely yours,

DW:fb David Warren
ERE.

CC: George & Ann Conklin
Bette & Graham Davis
Pete Buechener
Bob Stevens
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